

# **NEWSLETTER**

26.1.2024

#### **Tesco blue tokens**

If you, or any of your family and friends shop at the Tesco on Hall Road, please help the school by collecting blue tokens at the checkout and slotting them into the box for Mulbarton Primary School. If we manage to collect the most tokens, the school will receive up to £1500! Thank you for your help with this great opportunity.



#### **NSPCC** fundraiser



On Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> February, we will be celebrating Numbers Day. There is no requirement to purchase specific clothing for this day. Numbers Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, 'can-do' attitude towards it. Children in all year groups will take part in various fun maths activities throughout the day.

Children, if they wish, are encouraged to wear an item of clothing with a number on it or get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme. The event is

to help raise money for the NSPCC and you can access the just giving page here if you wish to donate.

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mulbarton-primary-school-1706278887329?utm\_medium=fundraising&utm\_content=page%2Fmulbarton-primary-school-1706278887329&utm\_source=copyLink&utm\_campaign=pfp-share

#### **Children's Mental Health**

Children's Mental Health week runs from 5<sup>th</sup> - 11<sup>th</sup> February. Children's Mental Health Week is an opportunity to shine a spotlight on the importance of children and young people's mental health.

The theme this year is 'My Voice Matters'. During this week, there will be wellbeing activities taking place every day in class supported by our Wellbeing Ambassadors.

To launch the week, we would like to celebrate what makes the children unique. We will be inviting the children to 'dress to express themselves' on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> February. They can come to school in clothing that makes them feel happy, comfortable, and most importantly, themselves!





### **FVN Conference booking link**

Saturday, 23rd March 2024. John Innes Centre, Norwich, NR4 7UH.

Family Voice Norfolk will be celebrating its 12th Annual Conference for parents and carers of children who have special educational needs and /or disabilities (SEND).

The **free** conference will be back with the following highlights:

Keynote Speaker.

Information stands.

6 Workshops/Presentations.

 $\label{thm:condition} \textit{Face-to-face "Speed-Dating" (individual) sessions with service professionals and voluntary organisations.}$ 

Free refreshments, lunch and on-site parking.

Please note that the conference is designed to give parents and carers access to information and workshops around subjects relating to SEND. We are **unable to offer activities for children** and so would suggest that you bring any fidget toys, books, simple activities, iPads etc. that your child or young person might need. The conference centre is likely to be very busy and can become noisy, but we will have a quiet room available for anyone who needs to use that. **Your children and young people will need to stay with you at all times.** 

Please click here to book your place.

If you haven't been to the conference before, please visit <u>here</u> for more information.

Any questions or enquiries about the conference, please email

#### **Boppity Bunnies**

An exciting new music, movement and sensory play class for babies, toddlers and pre-schoolers held at Harvest House, Mulbarton.

The aim is to bring the magic of music to young children through fun, educational, musical activities using instruments, songs, rhymes, movement, and a wide range of high-quality props and puppets.

They introduce your little ones to music in a joyful, positive way.

Classes on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday mornings. Please book on the website:

www.boppitybunnies.co.uk or contact Ali 07867 558807/hello@boppitybunnies.co.uk.





## **Diary dates**

January 2024	
Monday 29 <sup>th</sup>	Year 2 trip to Norfolk Records Office
February 2024	
Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup>	NSPCC Numbers Day
Monday 5 <sup>th</sup>	Dress to Express
Monday 5 <sup>th</sup>	Dental visit
Friday 9 <sup>th</sup>	PTA Disco
Monday 12 <sup>th</sup> – Friday 16th	Book Fair
Monday 26 <sup>th</sup> - Wednesday 28 <sup>th</sup>	Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Kestrels)
March 2024	
Monday 4 <sup>th</sup> - Wednesday 6 <sup>th</sup>	Year 3 residential trip to How Hill (Barn Owls)
Monday 4th - Friday 8 <sup>th</sup>	Year 6 residential trip to Norfolk Lakes
Monday 18th	Reception trip to Gressenhall Farm
Friday 22nd	Year 4 trip to West Runton